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REPUBLIC OF ESTONIA
MINISTRY OF SOCIAL AFFAIRS

South African Embassy in Sweden Our ref. 06.01.2025 No 1.6-9/33-1

Proof of Employment
To Whom It May Concern,

This letter is to confirm that Kitty Kubo is currently employed with Ministry of Social Affairs of
Estonia. She has been employed with us since June 17th, 2024 and works full-time in the
Department of Social Welfare. She is expected to return to work and continue her duties
upon completion of the trip to the Republic of South Africa.

Should you require any additional information or have further questions, please feel free to
contact me directly.

Yours sincerely,

Human Resources Specialist

Helin.Syld@sm.ee
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